
MEMORANDUM 

TO : Mark Eckert, Assistant County Administrat 

FROM: Gordon Tiffany, County Administra 

DATE: May 18, 1987 

SUBJ: Sewer System Role 

Some time ago the Commissioners requested staff 
recommendations regarding the appropriate future role of County 
government in the Persigo Sewer System. A group began work on 
this subject, but I am not aware of recent progress. 

Please look into the status of this important matter. I 
would like to present a report to the Commissioners by June 30. 
You may be assured of my interest and participation as 
appropriate. 

C am.
f ,C1) 


	Page 1

